

Announcements (s) to be read or included in the Mt. Zion Bulletin are due <u>no later</u> than Wednesday at 12:00 noon, before each Sunday Service. This request must be sent/delivered in writing to the Church Administration Office via email at <a href="mailto:mtzionumc134@aol.com">mtzionumc134@aol.com</a>, via fax at 856-546-6930, or hand-delivered to the Mail bin for the Pastor or Administrative Assistant.

person(s).	<b>OLLETIN</b> : In the description, please include the date, time, location, and contact
ANNOUNCEMENT(S contact person(s).	S) TO BE READ: In the description, please include the date, time, location, and

All notifications to be announced, read, or displayed in the Bulletin must be approved by Pastor before disseminating.

Revised: 06/27/2023